
Dorothée Remmler-Bellen


National representative


Dear IIW President Ebe, 


Dear IIW Constitution Chairman: Sissel,


Dear IIW Past President  Cathérine Refarbert and Charlotte de Vos


Dear IW Authorities of Italy,


Dear Organization Team,


Dear Inner Wheel Friends,


it is a great honour and pleasure for me to be here with you, only virtuel, due to the 
death of my mother, but whole heartedly. I want to thank you for your understanding 
and your expressions of condolences. That did good and was a sign of true 
friendship.


I have the honour and the pleasure to invite you all to the European Meeting in Berlin 
exactly in one year. I feel confident that it will be a festive and lively meeting in the 
spirit of Inner Wheel and Europe.


I want to show you now some slides and tell you a little bit about the European 
Meeting.


Furthermore I have a little video for you, made by the coordinator of the European 
Meeting, Edda Bongers-Biermann.


Last but not least I sent a packet with flyers and buttons for each of you in Rimini. So 
you can tell about the European Meeting 2022 in your own countries and invite your 
friends.


Some explications to the slides: There is anorganization team of 25 IW members of 
several districts dedicated to manage the ER.


Nearly the whole program isavailable for your partners; only the symposium is 
exclusively for IW members.


Early bird 395€, afterwards 450€, registration fee 60€ is already included.


